
September 81994 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 IO Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-2699 

Attn: Ms. Linda Berry, P.E. Code 1823 

Re: Contract N672470-89-D-48 14 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0 177 
Final ROD for Operable Unit No. 1 (Sites 21,24, and 78) 
MCB, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit one copy (unsigned) of the Final Record of Decision 
(ROD) for Operable Unit (OU) No. 1 - Sites 21,24, and 78. The remaining copies of the ROD have been sent 
to Mr. Neal Paul at MCB, Camp Lejeune to be signed by the Commanding General and then distributed. The 
signed RODS should be distributed as per the attached list. 

The Final ROD reflects the comments received from the NC DEHNR on August 19, 1994; the LANTDIV 
memorandum to Linda Berry from Mr. P. R. Smith, Assistant Counsel dated July 7,1994; and the comments 
received during the public meeting held on July 27, 1994. 

Submittal of this report meets the target deliverable date of September 9,1994 (two weeks following the end of 
the public comment period). 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact me at (4 12) 269-2023 or Mr. Raymond Wattras 
(Activity Coordinator) at (412) 269-2016. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

/J2btdAi$+- 
Tammi A. Halapin 
Project Manager 

TAWldq 

cc: Ms. Beth Hacic, Code 02 145 (letter only) 
Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, Code 183 (letter only) 
Mr. Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune (18 copies) 

A Total Quality Corporation 



ROD DISTRIBUTION LIST 

AGENCY/AFFILIATION 

Mr. Neal Paul I MCB, Camp Lejeune 

I LANTDIV Ms. Linda Berry 

Ms. Gena Townsend USEPA, Region IV 

Mr. Patrick Watters NC DEHNR 

Mr. Rick Shiver I NC DEHNR 

Mr. Arthur Moubeny ~ I NC DEH-NR 

Mr. Stephen Tedder I NC DEHNR 

Mr. Jerry Bi ttner 

Mr. Cameron Lanier I TRC 

~ Colonel (Retired) Jack Mader I TRC 

, Mr. Ray Humphries 

/ Mr. Waynon Johnson 

1 Mr. Tom Augspurger 

Mr. James H. Lee TRC 
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3 

1 

1 

1 
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1 
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0 (transmittal letter only) 

0 (transmittal letter only) 
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INSTALLATION RESTORATION DIVISION 

UNITED STATES MARINE CORl?S 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT DEPARGMENT 

MARINE CORPS BASE 

CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 

ATTN: &tiD#k R&%y c C:aDK A!!32 

FAX rf: $304 3-22~ +-8oS 

FROM: THOMAS S. MORRIS (ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING TECHNICI.AN) 

COMMENTS 

IF THERE IS A PROBLEM WITH THIS TRANSMISSION, PLEASE CALL (910) 
451-5068, EXT 404 (DSN 484-5068). OUR FAX NUMBER IS (910) 451-5997 
(DSN 484-5997). 
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Commanding General, Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune 
Commander, Atlantic Division, Naval Facilities Engineering 
command, Attn: L. Berry, Code 1823, 1510 Gilbert Street, 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-2699 

SUPPLEMENTAL AQUATIC SURVEY FOR WALLACE CREEK AND BEARHEAD 
CREEK 

(a) NCDEHNR ltr of 29 Jul.94 

1. Per the reference, the North Carolina Department of 
Environment, Health, and Natural Resources requested specific 
details concerning our data for this report. According to 
discussions with an angler, a local marina, and various seafood 
distributors, fish taken from Wallace Creek do not appear to be 
consumed by any one person for more than 24 days in a year. This 
data, compiled by Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, was utilized 
in the "Supplemental Aquatic Survey for Wallace Creek and 
Bearhead Creek." 

2. Mr. Peter Black has been a member of the Piney Green Bass 
Masters Club for 7 years and has engaged in angling throughout 
the Onslow County area for 10 years. During a 4 March 1994, 
interview, in addition to a follow up discussion of 9 August 
1994, Mr. Black indicated that although he has caught fish in 
Wallace Creek, he has never consumed them. When asked if he knew 
of anyone harvesting striped mullet or other fish in Wallace 
Creek, he indicated that he did not. 

3. Marston Pavilion is a recreational facility with a small pier 
located along Wallace Creek. Based on a 4 March 1994, 
conversation between the Installation Restoration Division (IRD) 
and a pavilion representative, the majority of the patrons 
utilize the dock for crabbing as opposed to fishing. This 
individual stated that based on his observations, "very few fish 
are caught from the dock." 

4. Gottschalk Marina is a facility located along Wallace Creek, 
opposite Marston Pavilion. According to a 4 March 1994, 
conversation between the IRD and a marina representative, 
occasional fishing does occur. When asked specifically about the 
netting of striped mullet in the creek, this individual 
responded, "mullet is not commercially harvested out of Wallace 
Creek." 

5. Personnel from Leonard's Seafood Market, Piney Green Seafood 
Restaurant, Seafood Center, and Bruinton's Seafood Market were 
interviewed from 3-4 March 1994. According to these local 
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Subj: SUPPLEMENTAL AQUATIC SURVEY FOR WALLACE CREEK AND BEARHEAD 
CREEK 

seafood distributors, it is illegal to commercially sell large 
mouth bass. 

6. In addition, the vast majority of striped mullet available to 
consumers are caught either offshore, at the shoreline, or in the 
saltwater estuaries adjacent to the Atlantic Intracoastal 
Waterway. 

7. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. 
Neal Paul, Director, Installation Restoration Division, 
Environmental Management Department, at telephone (910) 451-5068. 

R&r 
ROBERT L. WARREN 
By direction 

ajo 

copy to: 
NCDEHNR (Superfund Section - Patrick Waters) 


